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336-998-0906 

Visit our Website

Town Hall Calendar - January

12/31 - Town Hall Closed - Holiday

1/11 - Town Council Meeting 6 pm

1/17 - Town Hall Closed - Holiday

1/19 - Planning Board Meeting 3 pm

1/25 - Council Agenda Meeting 9 am

1/31 - Brush/Limb Pickup

Christmas Tree Pickup #2
Place your unadorned tree at the curb for pickup by 7 a.m.

 Monday, January 10

Message from Mayor Rick Cross
As we say goodbye to 2021 and welcome in 2022, I hope
everyone has enjoyed their holiday season. I’m excited for the
opportunities that the new year holds for the Town of Bermuda
Run.

During our December 14 Town Council meeting, we recognized
outgoing Council Members Chris Fowler and Ken Peacock, each
who served our town admirably and effectively during their time in
office. Our town is fortunate to have had each of these gentlemen
serve as members of our Town Council. Both will continue to
serve our community through the various activities with which they
are each involved. Thanks Chris and Ken for your service to our
town.

https://www.townofbr.com


We also welcomed newly elected Council members Mike Brannon
and Melinda Szeliga, who are joining current members Heather
Coleman, Curtis Capps, and recently re-elected Mike Ernst. This
Council is ready for the challenges and opportunities that 2022 will
bring, and will kick things off with our annual planning session later
in January.

I want to wish everyone across our community a very Happy New
Year and I’ll look forward to being with everyone during 2022. You
can reach me at rcross@townofbr.com or 336-391-1992.

Rick Cross

At the 12/14/21 Council Meeting, outgoing Town Council Members Ken Peacock
(with wife Rosanne) and Chris Fowler (with wife Kathryn) were recognized by
Mayor Rick Cross for their service.

Mike Ernst (Linda), Melinda Szeliga (Kendall), and Mike Brannon (Virginia) took



their Oaths of Office as Council Members-Elect; Oath administered by Town Clerk,
Cindy Poe.

Davie County
2022 Electronics Recycling Dates -

Dalton Road Convenience Site 

January 29
April 30
July 30

October 29
The event will accept standard

household/office environment electronics:
computers, monitors, TV's, printers, phones,
laptops, tablets, DVD players, cable boxes,

toasters, curling irons, hair dryers, etc.
For more information, visit
www.daviecountync.gov

 
 

Mayor: Rick Cross
Town Manager: Lee Rollins
Town Clerk: Cindy Poe
​Accounting: Dora Robertson

Town Council:  Mike Brannon, Curtis
Capps, Heather Coleman, Mike Ernst,
and Melinda Szeliga

Quick Links

Home Page

Gate Management System

Zoning Questions

https://www.daviecountync.gov/817/Recycling-Information
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=obdporbbb.0.0.wp8xthmab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.townofbr.com%2F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=obdporbbb.0.0.wp8xthmab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fsecurity.frontsteps.com
https://daviecountync.viewpointcloud.com/

